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Lincoln Quilters Guild March 2024 

 

From the President 

 

Our first meeting of 2024 will be here just around the corner! Here are a few quick reminders until 

we’re together in person. 

  

Programs & Workshops (workshop participants needed) 

Tina Curran is our March program and workshop 

presenter. She will be presenting on her Design Process 

from Concept to Quilt at our meeting. Her work has been 

featured in numerous publications and she has been 

designing patterns since 2002. There are still lots of 

spaces left for her fun and unique workshop, Flower Flag 

Quilt #2. It features raw edge applique flowers and looks 

beautiful! As a bonus, LQG members whose registrations 

and checks for Tina’s workshop are received prior to our 

Monday meeting (March 11), can take $10 off of the 

workshop price. You can find the workshop info and 

registration form here. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://us13.campaign-archive.com/?e=%5bUNIQID%5d&u=a00e7655c452b2451a8c09958&id=becd076d26
https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/classes/post/?permalink=march-workshop2024


Diane Harris will be our April speaker and workshop presenter. Diane is a native Nebraskan who 

founded stashbandit.com to help quilters bust through their stash and create beautiful and unique 

quilts. You can find the workshop info and registration form here. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

Our program chairs have made great efforts to put together quality programs for our membership. 

Member dues help to pay the fees for these events so we hope you’ll take advantage of these 

opportunities and support the guild by registering for a workshop. 

  

Program Assistance 

Our Vice Presidents for Programming will be asking for a little help during our meetings so get your 

arms and shoulders in shape! We’re in need of members to help serve as holders and folders during the 

program and show and tell. So share a little of the weight (of the quilts) to help make our meetings run! 

  

 

Check-out the website for 

additional finished project pattern 

options here. 

http://stashbandit.com/
https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/classes/post/?permalink=april-workshop2024
https://lincolnquiltersguild.org/cms-data/depot/docs/CCC-description-2023-Harris-April2024.pdf


 

National Quilting Day 

March 16 is National Quilting Day at the 

International Quilt Museum. There are still 

volunteers needed to make this fantastic event go 

off without a hitch. Please contact Sheila Green if 

you can help out that day. 

sheilagreen@windstream.net 

 

 

Isles Sale 

Sunday, April 7 is the Isles Sale at the Reception Hall 

in Havelock (4538 N. 62nd Street). Hours for the sale 

are 10 am - 3 pm. Time to start combing through 

your stash and donate that no longer needed or 

loved fabric. Bring your donations to our March 

meeting and let us know if you’re able to help out 

that day at the event. Admission to the sale is an 

item or a cash donation for the Food Bank. 

  

 

Committee Openings 

We are continuing the process of filling vacancies for a number of committee openings including 

Awards and Scholarships. Please consider helping our guild by volunteering some of your time to these 

positions that help to make our guild the wonderful organization that it is! There are wonderfully 

talented members who could make tremendous contributions as well as give a little break to those who 

have served so admirably in these positions, often for multiple terms, and these committees are not a 

very large time commitment. Please contact Tammy Hensley (tammyhensley1@mac.com) or Nancy 

Anderson (nander402@gmail.com) regarding committee membership. 

 

mailto:sheilagreen@windstream.net
mailto:tammyhensley1@mac.com
mailto:Nancy%20Anderson%20nander402@gmail.com


 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 

 



 

November Treasurer's Report 
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